
  

 

 

English 

We will be reading and 

acting out lots of 

different fairy tales and 

having a go at writing 

our own! 

Computing 

In computing we will be finding 

images for our fairy tales and 

word processing our non-

chronological reports about 

Knights and Castles. 

Maths 

 

As part of our maths learning this 

term we will be focusing on number 

and place value. We will also be 

working on adding and subtracting. 

Science 

In Science we will begin to study 

different materials and decide which 

material would be best for building a 

den for the three little pigs. 

PSHE 

It is important to start 

the year with class rules; 

we’ll write a charter 

together and talk about 

why it’s important. 

How you can help at home… 

Each week children will be given a 

piece of English and Maths homework.  

Please help your child to complete this. 

Read with your child and to your 

child every day! 

Encourage your child to bring in 

anything from home that links to our 

topic – we are always interested! 

RE 

We will be learning all 

about how God created 

the world. We will also 

be thinking about people 

who care for us and 

help us to know God. 

ART AND DESIGN 

We will be exploring different 

mediums to create portraits of a 

Monarch. We will also design 

and build models of the dens 

for the three little pigs. 

HISTORY 

We will study 

the life of Queen 

Elizabeth 1. 

 


